
I SAY 

Everyone deserves  

a peaceful home! 

BECAUSE 

TOGETHER WE CAN END DOMESTIC VIOLENCE 

EVERYONE DESERVES A PEACEFUL HOME  
October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month 

Domestic violence is a widespread problem that affects every member of the family. There are many 

ways individuals, communities, and the private sector can increase awareness and promote safety.  

Awareness + Action = Change.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON HOW YOU CAN TAKE ACTION AND BE A PART OF  

CREATING CHANGE—PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.CCWRC.ORG.  

CCWRC PROVIDES FREE, PROFESSIONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL SERVICES TO SURVIVORS OF SEXUAL 

AND DOMESTIC VIOLENCE AND STALKING.    

INCLUSIVE OF ALL GENDER IDENTITIES AND SEXUAL ORIENTATIONS.  

Be part of the Change!  Help promote Awareness by using this tent  

in a picture with you and/or your pet.   

Take Action by posting it on your favorite social media platforms 

(Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, etc.) and include the hashtags: 

#PeacefulHome4All, #DVAM2016. 


